

Woodside Matters

01594 542287

11.11.2022

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

This term's school value is respect

Another week has flown by! We have lots of events coming up!

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week:

Reading: Florrie, Archie, Bartie, Tyler, Oliver

Dojos: Corey, Olivia, Louie, Maggie, Dylan, Millie, Georgio & Jolene Achievement: Freddie, Lily, Arthur, Noah, Ruby, Zeta, Georgio &

Harry

Pro-Stars of the week: Lily, Sophie, Tyler, Erica, Tabitha & Maisy

Congratulations to Ellyn, Dylan and Rowan who have been working hard on their swimming skills and are making excellent progress. Well done to you all!



Children in Need. 18th November

We will be supporting this charity by asking chil-

dren to come into school wearing non-school uniform but linked to Pudsey Bear in some way. You might like to wear some Pudsey ears, spotty socks or t-shirt or you may even have a Children-in-need jumper you'd like to wear. Children in Woodpecker class will need to be able to complete their PE lesson safely in whatever they decide to wear. Donations can be made via parent pay or with a cash donation on the day.

Term Dates:

Term 2

31st Oct to 16th Dec

Term 3

3rd Jan to 17th Feb

Term 4

27th Feb to 31st March

Term 5

17th April to 26th May

Term 6

5th June to 25th July

Inset Days:

3rd Jan

24th and 25th July



Forest of Dean Dog Rescue

We are supporting the Forest of Dean Dog Rescue's appeal for dog food items for dogs that are in local rescue centres this Christmas. We are a drop off point and have a collection box in Reception for any donations. Items that are needed are things like dried dog food, tins of dog food and any treats that are unopened in a sealed packet. We also have raffle tickets available to buy at 50p a ticket or £2.50 per book (cash only please). Many thanks for any support you are able to offer.















West Gloucestershire Schools Partnership

Reading Challenge

Thank you to those of you who have been sending in pictures of all your fantastic reading challenges. Gloucestershire Library Service will be giving our library a revamp and will help provide us with a selection of new books. The sponsorship money raised as part of our Reading Challenge will be used to help add to these books so we have even more stories and non-fiction books for us to enjoy.

Class news

Children in Dormice class have been reading Spinderella and have used this to help when they have gone on their own bug hunts. They have been learning about Diwali and Bonfire night celebrations. Children in Red Squirrels and Woodpecker classes have been sharing poems related to remembrance. We have found out why the poppy is used as a symbol and read the poem In Flanders Fields. We have also been investigating life in Viking times to produce posters.

100 Club

For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club **payment is now due please £3.50.** A weekly number will be drawn out with the winner receiving £5.00.

CONGRATULATIONS to Florrie who is this week's winner!



We love to hear about awards and events that the children have taken part in outside of school! Well done to Dylan in this picture for his achievements.

Other Dates:

18th November: Children in Need. Wear something spotty.

5th December: EYFS Christmas play performance for Little Dormice parents at 2pm

6th December: EYFS
Christmas play
performance for Dormice
parents at 2pm

7th December Little Dormice parents coffee and cake 1.30-2.45pm

7th December: Christmas jumper Day with donation for our school raffle. Panto visit.

8th December
Visitor: Harold the Giraffe
– Life Education

12th December: Fallow Deer Christmas Play 5pm

13th December: Fallow Deer Christmas Play 1.30pm

14th December: Christmas Raffle

23rd January: PTFA meeting 2pm. All welcome

25th January 2023– Young Voices Concert, Birmingham.